
While we are hopefully heading back to 
normality. We are looking to start our planned 
building projects to enhance our wonderful 
school! 
We currently have a stone outbuilding which is 
ideal to convert into a library and well-being 
space for our pupils. If you are a builder who 
would be interested in pricing a quote for the 
works to be completed this school year please 
contact- 
Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk to 
arrange to visit.


